
From: FURLONG, Murray
To: xxxx.xxxxxxx@xxxxx.xxx.xx
Cc: HOWER, Brendan
Subject: Fair Work Amendment Bill
Date: Wednesday, 28 November 2012 10:07:00 AM

Hi John,
 
Further to your conversation with Bernadette this morning, we are currently establishing some
estimated costs associated with implementing the changes of the Fair Work Amendment Bill.
The estimates will include the major line items on costs associated with the name change and

.
 
I anticipate that we will have this information to you by 12.30.
 
Please let me know if you would like any additional information to be included.
 
Kind regards,
 
Murray
 
Murray Furlong
Director
Tribunal Services Branch
 
Fair Work Australia
11 Exhibition Street Melbourne Victoria 3000
GPO Box 1994 Melbourne Victoria 3001
 
Office:    03 8661 7973
Mobile:   0412 767 105
E-mail:    xxxxxx.xxxxxxx@xxx.xxx.xx
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